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Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:  
 
What is the value of work given to Boston Consulting in the Department of Health since 
2007? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The Department has entered into one contract with Boston Consulting Group Pty Ltd since 
1 January 2007 with a total contract value of $6,800,200.00 (inc GST).  This contract was for 
the strategic review of the Health and Ageing Portfolio and covers the period 24 June 2010 to 
31 March 2011.   


